Midland Metro (Wednesbury to Brierley Hill Land Acquisition) Order Transport and Works Act Inquiry

Inspector's Note regarding Close of Inquiry

The inquiry is adjourned, to allow for any further representations in response to the notices posted by Dudley and Sandwell Councils, and to allow WMCA to update the inspector on the outcome of the Board meeting to be held on 22 March 2019. There are no further inquiry sessions planned.

Thereafter, the inspector will formally close the inquiry in writing as soon as he is satisfied that he has sufficient information on which to make his recommendation to the Secretary of State.

John Felgate Inspector 22 March 2019